
Dear Chairman Proanski and Members of Committee, 

    I can’t attend the hearing of SB941 because I’ll be caring for my three grandsons.  Background 

Checks are not an intrusion into a person’s desire to purchase a gun, rather a means of keeping 

guns from the mentally ill and/or wrongdoers.  Safety benefits everyone.  Please support 

SB941.  The gun lobby has way too much power in suppressing common sense gun safety.  I 

have power in protecting my grandsons! 

    Mary Klein, Sunriver, Oregon 

 


